
 
 

 
Hello, 

 
We look forward to travelling with you on your tour. Travelling safely during the Covid-19               
pandemic is out top priority. 
 
Travelling on motorcoaches for any length of time can involve sitting and standing within 2m/6ft               
of others which may increase your risk of getting Covid-19. Should you choose to travel by                
motorcoach we recommend taking the following steps to protect yourself and others from             
Covid-19.  
 

● Wear a mask to keep your nose and mouth covered  
● Avoid close contact by staying 2m/6ft from anyone who is not from your household 
● Wash your hands often or use hand sanitizer (with at least 60% alcohol) 
● Avoid contact with anyone who is sick 
● Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth 
● DO NOT ENTER or BOARD THE MOTORCOACH IF YOU SHOW SIGNS OF ILLNESS 

 
Touring will not be the same as it was in the past. We all need to work together to keep healthy.                     
Gypsy Wind Coach has taken the following steps to keep our drivers and motorcoaches as safe                
as possible. 
 

● Increased driver training for distancing, cleaning and other Covid-19 education 
● Investments in sterilization hardware and cleaning products 
● Implimentation of passive screening of passengers 
● Installed Covid-19 related information signage on board 
● Implimented new policies and procedures for driver and passenger safety 
● Made more hand sanitizer available on board  
● Collecting of passenger contact information, should it be required for Health Department            

contact tracing 
● Physical improvements to motorcoach interiors to increase driver - passenger separation 

 
We kindly ask for your assistance on board in keeping areas clean. Please dispose of all refuse                 
in lined garbage containers provided to allow for ease of cleaning commonly touched surfaces.              



Please follow driver instructions, keep front lounge door closed, and refrain from using the              
passenger jump seat.  Use hand sanitizer every time you board the motorcoach. 
 
DO NOT allow visitors on board the motorcoach at any time. Our goal is to create a travel                  
bubble on board the motorcoach with your entourage. Outside visitors can not be screened nor               
will we be able to collect contact information as required.  
 
Please complete the attached Passenger Information form and return it to us prior to boarding               
the motorcoach. You will not be permitted to board the coach until we have received this                
information. If there are changes to passenger information after the first day, a new form will                
need to be completed as necessary.  
 
We appreciate your assistance and patience as we reopen our business while operating within              
the recommendations of public health.  Please contact us should you have and questions. 
 
Thank you for choosing Gypsy Wind Coach as your transportation provider.  
 
 
 
 
 
Michael MacLean 
Gypsy Wind Coach 
519-465-0348 
 
 
 


